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KanCare Meaningful Measures Collaborative (KMMC) Meeting 
Wednesday, December 8, 2021, 1:00PM-2:30PM 
 
Attendees: Aaron Dunkel; Jean Hall; Kim Anderson; Lucia Herrera-Jones; Melissa Warfield; 
Scott Wituk; Sarah Irsik-Good; Audrey Schremmer; Anna Purcell; Tami Allen, Audrey Dunkel, 
Sarah Fertig, Noelle Kurth, Kari Bruffett; Wen-Chieh Lin; Michele Sumpter 

Recommendations Memo:  

Melissa Warfield gave brief update about the status of KMMC recommendations, advising that 
the state is reviewing the recommendations extensively prior to its internal kickoff meeting right 
before the holidays. At this point there is nothing urgent or needed from KMMC or the 
agencies. KDHE sees value in utilizing the KMMC and other stakeholders to provide feedback. 

Comments: 

Members suggested KMMC can be used as a point of entry for stakeholder comments, noting 
that KMMC received good responses with its surveys, and the KMMC is neutral. Others noted 
that a role like that makes sense for the KMMC as a diverse group of individuals.  

Sustainability Task Group Update 

Kari shared the proxy estimate budget and gave a quick explanation of the categories and 
amounts, asking for feedback. 

Comments:  

The question was asked if the budget allows for accommodations such as sign language 
interpretation. Kari will make note to add that cost under consumer engagement. 

Next Steps will be putting together proposals starting with an AmeriCorps VISTA proposal. 
Any volunteers can send an email to the KMMC email address or Kari directly. 

Dissemination Discussion 

The coalition split into two groups to discuss next steps disseminating the work of the KMMC 
to consumers and other stakeholders. The groups were asked to answer the question “How 
can we distribute the work to stakeholders effectively and communicate back to consumers 
who were engaged in developing topics?” 

After the group reconvened as a whole, each group gave a review of its discussion.  

Group one – Kari Bruffett, Jean Hall, Audrey Dunkel, Kim Anderson, Lucia Herrera-Jones, 
Melissa Warfield, Scott Wituk, Sarah Irsik-Good,  

• Use the KanCare 3.0 process to discern what stakeholders are most interested in and 
what they want to know  
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• Develop communications toolkits coalition members can use to customize for specific 
audiences 

o Packaged a variety of ways 
• Reach out to past participants in outreach efforts (members, consumers and 

stakeholders)  
 
Group two – Wen-Chieh Lin, Tami Allen, Audrey Schremmer, Anna Purcell, Aaron Dunkel, 
Heather Braum, Sarah Fertig, Noelle Kurth 
 

• Think about the purpose of the feedback 
• Show stakeholders we listened, learned and utilized the information they gave 
• Did we get it right? Specifically ask did we understand – close the loop 
• Reach out to those who work with the stakeholders and ask how to present it, so it is 

understandable to anyone.  

Bethell Committee Update 

KMMC is on the agenda for Tuesday, December 15th at 9:35 a.m. to give an update to the 
committee. KHI will help prepare all information to present. Sarah Irisk-Good volunteered to 
give the update if the time could be adjusted. 

2022 Scheduling 

Group agreed to keeping quarterly meetings to 90 minutes. A poll will be sent to determine 
dates/times best for everyone. 

Adjourn 

 


